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2nd October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

                                                         
 

I am pleased to let you know that the school will be holding a Harvest Festival. 
Any donations of food would be greatly appreciated however, please do not 
send in anything fresh. It must be either tinned or dried food and should be 
within its use by date. All donations will be going to the Foodbank. Donations 
will be gratefully received until Monday 16th October.  
 

Just a reminder please that the school is a no-smoking site, this includes vapes. 
Please do not use them anywhere within the gates. We also do not allow dogs 
on site. This is for the health and safety of both staff and children. If you have a 
dog and are collecting your child, please wait outside the gates for them.  
 

Year 6 will be heading off to PGL next week and it looks as if the weather may 
be kind to them - we hope they have a fantastic week away!  
 

 
Now that the weather is beginning to change, please ensure your child has a 
jumper or coat with them. These should be clearly named so that we can 
ensure they get back  to the right owner if they are taken off. Please also 
ensure that outdoor PE kit is worn on PE days. We will always try to take the 
children outside for PE as long as the weather is dry.  
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We are launching a new reading competition - ‘Reading with your Pet’ (if you 
do not have any pets then you could try to find the strangest place to read). It 
would be great if photos could be sent into school by email to the office - 
office@cbpacademy.org.uk there will be prizes for the best pictures! Please 
only send in one photo per child - we had many entries last year and it made it 
difficult to judge when some children had four or five pictures sent in.  
 

 

Some dates for your diaries:  
Monday 30th October - Halloween disco in school. KS1 – 1.15 to 2.15pm 

KS2 – 2.15pm-3.15pm - the children may bring an outfit to change into but 
please, no face masks.  
Friday 17th November Children in Need – Wear something spotty. 
All donations gratefully received. 
 

Tuesday 5th December - Y3 and Y4 Christmas performance  

Thursday 7th December - EYFS, Y1 and Y2 Christmas performance 

Tuesday 12th December - Y5 and Y6 Christmas performance 

Times will be confirmed at a later date but they will be afternoon 
performances.  
 

Thursday 14th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Disco in school 
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As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or 
worries. We will always do our best to help you.  
 

Thankyou for your continued support,  
 

Mrs Helen Redmond 

Headteacher  
 


